
  

 
 

 
 

                          27th June, 2023 

Dear Principal,  

 

The Education Authority (EA) would like for you, your staff and your parents and carers to take part in a 
Northern Ireland-wide survey which is designed to gauge the satisfaction and confidence levels of all those 
involved with SEND services in Northern Ireland before any changes are made by the SEND Transformation 
Programme.   

 

The objective of this survey is establishing a baseline so as changes are made throughout the lifecycle of 
the programme, the survey can be re-distributed to gauge if the changes are making a positive, negative 
or any impact at all.   

 

We appreciate that the timing of this survey may not be ideal, however it is important that the programme 
understands the current viewpoints to inform the change for all SEND services moving forward. We would 
be grateful if you could facilitate the wider circulation to your staff, parents, carers and those you feel 
have an invested interest in the SEND system in Northern Ireland.   

 

The survey is live and will remain open until Sunday 6th August 12:00 PM. The survey can be found at the 
following address: https://forms.office.com/e/aecE2hCXUX 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support in helping us reach our service users.  
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
Peter Boyd 
 
SEND Transformation Programme Director 
Children and Young People’s Services 
Education Authority 
 
Email: sendtransformation@eani.org.uk 

https://forms.office.com/e/aecE2hCXUX


 
 

 
 

 
 

 


